
Classes will take place once a week on Wednesdays with the exception of a 

few upper level classes and fine arts programs that meet twice a week 

(Monday and Wednesday) during the school year. You are welcome to take 

one class, or a full day of classes. Many of these classes will include 

homework assigned by the tutor to be completed at home. As the primary 

educator, parents are to keep their student accountable on the assignments 

given and be responsible for grading their children's work. To this end, the 

tutor and the parent both have the responsibility to keep the student 

accountable. In order to foster a proper learning environment and keep 

order in the daily operations of our class times a handbook of policies and 

procedures is to be followed by every member of CHEAR. In order to 

maintain clear communication and support our families it is necessary to 

provide guidelines that will keep our families safe, accountable and ready to 

pursue their school year at CHEAR.

Co-op Model


